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14th June 2021 

 
Dear Secretary, 

On behalf of the Welsh Clay Target Shooting Association, I would like to extend an invitation to your 
Association to participate in the forthcoming:- 
 

86th Down The Line Home Countries International Tournament 
 
To be held at:  Fauxdegla Shooting Ground  

Llandegla 
Wrexham 
Denbighshire 
LL11 3AL 
 
Tel: 01978 790 198 
Email: info@fauxdegla.co.uk  
Website: www.fauxdegla.co.uk 

 
The tournament will be held over 100 targets on Friday 17th September. 
 
Teams will consist of the following:- 

Seniors:-  Team of 20 shooters (16 scores to count) 
Ladies:-  Team of 5 shooters (4 scores to count) 
Juniors:-  Team of 5 shooters (4 scores to count) (Under 21 on 01/01/2021) 
Veterans:-  Team of 5 shooters (4 scores to count) (55 or over on 01/01/2021) 
Super Veterans:- Team of 5 shooters (4 scores to count) (65 or over on 01/01/2021) 

 
The entry fee for the HCIT competition is £42 per person and all payments should be made directly to 
the WCTSA Treasurer, Jackie Spencer (treasurer@wctsa.co.uk). Please submit your team details using 
the attached ICTSC Team Entry Form and send it to secretary@wctsa.co.uk. 
 
Squad selection will take place at 3pm on Thursday 16th September at the ground and all Team 
Managers are required to be in attendance.  
 
Practice will be available at the ground from Tuesday to Thursday (10am until 5pm) and the British 
Open competition will take place on Saturday 18th September. Entries for the British Open will be 
managed by the CPSA. 
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Cartridges will be available to purchase at the shooting ground. Please contact the ground directly for 
details of what ammunition will be available and to place any orders in advance. There is also a gun 
holding room at the ground should you wish to use it. 
 
Details regarding the awards ceremony and team photographs will be forwarded in due course. 
 
Please ensure all HCIT trophies are returned to the ground by 3pm on Thursday 16th September. 
 
If you have any queries about the event, then please don’t hesitate to contact either of the WCTSA 
Down the Line discipline representatives who will be more than happy to help:- 

 
 Will Palmer :-    Tel: 07710 288 889   /   Email: willpalmer@btinternet.com  
 Elis Jones :-    Tel: 07939 901 768   /   Email: jonescymru@yahoo.co.uk  

 
The Welsh Clay Target Shooting Association looks forward to welcoming you and your team to 
Fauxdegla Shooting Ground for this prestigious event. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

N.J. Walker 
 
Nicola Walker 
WCTSA General Secretary 
 
Tel: 07775 335 763 
Email: secretary@wctsa.co.uk  
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